
 

Vista Del Lago Boosters: As an organization, our primary goal is to provide students with the opportunity to 
participate in all aspects of theater production – from acting to stage managing, and everything in between – and 
to provide the public with an opportunity to come and enjoy the talent that Vista del Lago has to offer.  
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January 15, 2023 

Vista Drama Boosters 
vistadramaboosters.org 
vistadramaboosters@gmail.com  
Vista del Lago High School 
1970 Broadstone Parkway 
Folsom, CA, 95630 
 
To Whom it May Concern, 
 
The Vista del Lago High School  drama department is continuing to grow and Eagle 
Productions are soaring as we prepare for this and future seasons of quality, entertaining, and 
diverse shows. We have an established a 501c3 Non-Profit organization, the Vista Drama 
Boosters, to aid in the behind the scenes, financial, marketing aspects of our theater 
productions as well as scholarships for graduating seniors. 
 
Every year Vista Drama produces two shows. Our students put an amazing amount of time, 
energy, and heart into each of the shows. Eagle Productions can only achieve its goals and 
continue to support student actors with the assistance of generous donations from members of 
our community. Without these donations, serving those in our area would not be possible; our 
productions do not receive any financial aid from the Folsom Cordova Unified School District. 
FCUSD provides a theater, basic sound and lighting. The boosters and students provide all of 
the show's needs from scripts, to sets and costumes. 
 
Since our organization relies on the generosity of individual businesses like yours, we write to 
ask you to support continued arts education and consider a donation to our cause. We hope 
that you will help support our efforts. We have not done a fundraiser since 2019. This winter, 
we are holding our seventh annual performing arts showcase – “A Night of Scenes and Songs” 
– in support of Vista Drama, which will be held on February 11, 2023. We are excited to allow 
our actors and singers to present their talents to the community in an intimate cabaret setting. 
 
In order to enhance our fundraising efforts, we are seeking donations for our Silent Auction. 
Any goods or services that you are able to donate to our efforts would be greatly appreciated. In 
exchange for your donation, we will advertise your business on our website and in the program.  
 
Thank you in advance for your generosity. 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Vicky Walasek, VDL Booster Board Member 916.276.5304 


